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NEWS FROM WHERE FAITH AND FUN MEET 

Summer 2011 Is Underway 

 June 19 – 25  
 
  
 
 
 June 26 – July 2 
 
 
 
 July 2 – 5 
 
 July 6 – 9 
 
 
 
July 10 – 16 
 
 
 
July 17 – 23  
 
July 24 – 30  
 
 
 
July 31 – Aug 6 

Junior 1 
Mini 1 
Mini 2 
Junior Trailblazers 
 
Junior High 1 
Junior 2 
Day Camp 1 
 
Family Camp 
 
Mini 3 
Summer Blast  
Tenderfoot Wrangler 
 
Arts Alive 
Seasoned Wrangler 
Archeology 
 
Super Week 
 
Junior High 2 
Mini 4 
Mini 5 
 
Junior 3 
Trailblazers 
Day Camp 2 

$300 
$160 
$160 
$230 
 
$300 
$300 
$100 
 
Cost Varies 
 
$160 
$160 
$180 
 
$300 
$360 
$300 
 
$300 
 
$300 
$160 
$160 
 
$300 
$230 
$100 

Get a Discount on Your Registration! 
Here's how you can receive a discount on your registra-
tion for Summer Camp: 
1.)  First Time campers receive $20 off their registration. 
All they have to do is sign up! 
2.)  Campers who invite a first-time camper receive $20 
off their registration (Discounts will be given to the 
camper listed as the “person who invited you” on a First-
time camper's registration form. First-time camper does 
not have to attend your camp session.) 
 
Please note: Each camper is eligible to receive a maxi-
mum of $20 off of their camp registration.   
 
Additional financial assistance is available for those who 
need it.  Contact the camp office for more informa-
tion. 
 
IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO REGISTER FOR CAMP 
FOR THIS SUMMER! 

2011 Summer Camp Schedule 

 The summer of 2011 has begun and Camp Judson is filled with 
campers, staff, volunteers and lots of energy!  Last night, junior 
campers told jokes as part of “Judson Jingles” with face painting 
and lots of laughter, followed by an ice cream snack, and vespers 
around the campfire at the Elephant Tree. 
 It is exciting to see God at work in the lives of both campers and 
staff.  We can’t wait to see what God will do throughout the sum-
mer! 
 And while the camping season has begun, it still isn’t too late to 
register for a session of camp!  Currently we are over 60% of the 
way to our goal of 700 campers for the summer, and we need your 
help to ensure that we don’t have any empty bunks during weeks 
of camp.  So invite your siblings, friends, neighbors, cousins, and 
other relatives to join us at Judson this summer.  Visit 
www.campjudson.com to download a brochure or register online, 
or call the camp office at (814) 922-3834 for more information. 
 
E.C.H.O. Offering 
Each year a number of Judson churches collect coins (bills, and 
checks) in jugs to contribute to Judson’s Camper Assistance Pro-
gram (CAP).  CAP offers scholarship assistance to campers who 
would not be able to afford to come to camp.  As of June 22, we 
have received nearly $3500 in ECHO funds!  On behalf of all of our 
campers, thank you again for your enormous generosity! 

But There’s Still Time to Register for Camp! 



The 2011 Resident Staff comes to us from five states and represents a wide array of communities, churches, and 
schools.  Please pray for them through the summer and throughout the year. 
Position  Name   Hometown   Where They’ll Be Fall 2 011 
Cabin Life/Volunteer Coordinator  Claire Chadwick Erie, PA   Chaplain/Seminary Student 
Counselors  Vogue Bernard Shinglehouse, PA  Mental Health Counselor 
   Kolina Chadwick Erie, PA   University of Pittsburgh 
   Emily Corbin  North East, PA  Teacher/Graphic Designer 
   Sam Dennis  Transfer, PA   Grove City College 
   Melissa Hough Monrovia, CA   Penn State Behrend 
   Austin Laroche Bradford, PA   Bethel College 
   Ryan Murphy  McKean, PA   Indiana University of PA 
   Emily O’Malley Cambridge Springs, PA Edinboro University 
   Aaron Rossborough Olmstead Falls, OH  University of Akron 
   Nathan Schwab Conneautville, PA  Indiana University of PA 
Camp Session Coordinator    Leslie Priddy  Darlington, PA   Physical Therapist Assistant 
Waterfront Director  Geran Lorraine Erie, PA   Penn State Behrend 
Lifeguards  Erin Binkley  Akron, OH   Judson University 
   Amanda Morris Kittanning, PA   Eastern University 
   Amber Swope  Newark, DE   Hodgson Vo-Tech 
   Katherine Wingard Kittanning, PA   Grove City College 
Program Assistant  Meri White  Cambridge Springs, PA Eastern University 
Head Wrangler  Bethany Lashbrook Meadville, PA   Grove City College 
Assistant Wrangler  Ashley Lindey  Slippery Rock, PA  Chatham College 
Food Service Manager   Drew Saxton  West Springfield, PA  Gannon University 
Cook  Brian O’Malley  Cambridge Springs, PA Clarion University 
Assistant Cook  Shannon Binkley Akron, OH   Indiana Wesleyan Univ. 
Indoor Senior CSP  Sarah Hoffman Franklin, PA   Dickinson College 
Maintenance Supervisor    John Bennett  Calverton, NY   Retired/Handyman 
Outdoor Senior CSP  Jared Lorraine  Erie, PA   Messiah College 
CSPs  Orrin Bryant  Townville, PA   Maplewood HS 
   Grace Frelick  Centerville, PA  French Creek Valley CS 
   Sulie Frelick  Centerville, PA  Maplewood HS 
   Alexandra Hooten Bradford, PA   Hooten Homeschool 

The 2011 Camp Judson Resident Staff 

Judson Day Offering Funds New Dock and PFDs 

Above: Lifeguard Katherine Wingard mod-
els an old life jacket while lifeguard Erin 
Binkley models a new one purchased 
through the Judson Day Offering; Top 
Right:  The new pond dock; Bottom Left: 
The old pond dock before its removal this 
spring. 

 Thanks to the generosity of many churches and 
individuals to this year’s Judson Day Offering enabled 
us to replace the old pond dock with a new and larger 
pond dock.  The new dock is located just to the west of 
where the old dock stood and has a ladder for campers 
and staff to get in and out of the pond as well as hand-
rails on one side which is wide enough for a wheelchair.  
The fish (and snapping turtles) have already adjusted to 
the new location of bread thrown in the pond to feed 
them! 
 The offering also allowed us to replace the old life 
jackets with new ones that are useable not only in the 
pond for canoeing, but also in the lake for sailing and 
jet skiing. 
 JDO money is still being received, so we do not 
have a final count on how much the offering has raised, 
but all funds received over the total needed to cover the 
costs and the life jackets (about $4000) will be used to 
in the horsemanship program and the increasing costs of 
feed for the horses. 
 Thank you for giving to the JDO and supporting 
Camp Judson! 



Here is a list of items that can be donated for use in  the 
camp store: 
 
All candy and chip items must be individually 
wrapped.  

Hershey Bars 
Reese’s PB Cups 

Mars 
3 Musketeers 
Butterfinger 

Mounds 
M& M’s- plain, peanut, or peanut butter 

Reese’s Pieces 
Cow’s Tails 

Snickers  
Air Heads 

Nerds 
Laffy Taffy 
Twizzlers 

Cases of individual size bags of chips, pretzels,  
combos, fruit snacks, or Trail mix. 

 
Small flashlights/batteries (size AA)  

Sample size bottles of shampoo 
Small bottles of sunscreen  

Disposable Cameras  
Small tablets  

Stamps (both regular & postcard)  
Small bottles of bug repellent 

Boxes of Kleenex 
Swimming goggles  

Copy paper 
Camp Pictures 8” x 10” or larger 

 
Please no gum. We have plenty of craft items, pens, 

pencils, toothpaste, combs & bars of soap. 
 

Thank you for your time and help!! 

Camp Judson Store Wish List 

Here are some ways you can pray for the ministry of 
Camp Judson: 
 
· For at least 700 campers to come to Summer Camp 

this summer. 
· For God’s provision of all the funds necessary to 

meet the scholarship needs of the Camper Assis-
tance Program. 

· That God would prepare campers, staff, and volun-
teers for how they will experience the love of Jesus 
during their camp session(s). 

· For the families who will attend Family Camp (July 
2-5). 

· For the families who will stay in the Lakeside Camp-
grounds at Camp Judson this summer. 

· For our volunteer directors and Bible study leaders 
as they prepare the lessons and talks they will share 
with campers this summer. 

· For God’s protection of our campers, staff, volun-
teers, leadership, facility, and ministry. 

· For God’s provision in meeting all of our needs. 
· For the retreat groups that are preparing to come to 

Judson in the late summer and fall. 
· That Camp Judson would become an increasingly 

helpful resource for churches throughout Northwest-
ern Pennsylvania. 

· For God’s wisdom and dreams as we plan for the 
future of the Camp Judson ministry particularly as 
the board and camp leadership begins the process 
of developing a long range strategic plan. 

 

Ways You Can Pray for Judson 

 If you want the excitement of camp for your whole 
family together, consider coming for Family Camp (July 
2-5)! Family campers have the option of staying in the 
campground or in one of the cabins and participate in 
age appropriate activities for the whole family led by 
Judson staff, as well as Bible studies and vespers 
geared for families under the leadership of Roscoe Ben-
nett and Kevin Saxton. For costs and registration infor-
mation, visit www.campjudson.com or call the camp of-
fice at (814) 922-3834. 
 If you can't come to Family Camp, but would still like 
to get away with your family for a night or two, consider 
staying in the Lakeside Campgrounds at Camp Judson 
with its spectacular lake views. Campsites with hookups 
are just $30/night and without for just $25/night anytime 
between May 15 and October 15. Reservations are rec-
ommended to ensure availability upon arrival. (The 
campground is reserved for Family Camp participants 
from July 2nd through 5th.) Call the office (814) 922-3834 
to make your reservation. 

Camping is for Families Too Investing in the Future  

 Does Camp Judson hold special meaning to you?  
Maybe it is the place that you first experienced the love 
of Jesus and decided to follow him.  Maybe you met and 
developed some of your most significant relationships 
through Judson.  Or maybe it holds a special place in 
your heart because of what it did in the life of a friend or 
family member. 
 Whatever reason it is for you, you can play a special 
role in growing and sustaining the Camp Judson minis-
try into the future by making a legacy gift  by including 
Camp Judson in your will or through some other 
planned gift.   
 To learn more about possibilities for making such a 
gift, please speak to your lawyer or financial profes-
sional.   



If you have a Facebook ac-
count, log in and search for 
the page “Camp Judson” 
and become a fan. 
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Return Service Requested 

If you have any questions, comments, or would like to learn more about the ministry of Camp Judson, please contact us 
through our website:  www.campjudson.com  
by e-mail:  judson@campjudson.com  
by phone:  (814) 922-3834 or fax:  (814) 474-6016,  
or write to:  Camp Judson, 398 Holliday Rd., North Springfield, PA 16430-1208  

Stay Connected! 
There are two ways to keep up with 
what is going on here at Camp Judson.  
You can find us on Facebook and  
Twitter. 

If you have a twitter account, 
log in and search for 
CampJudson (one word) and 
click the follow button.  Or 
follow us directly by visiting: 

 
www.twitter.com/CampJudson 

Our Website Has a New Look!  
 
Visit the all-new www.campjudson.com 
for news, brochures, information, forms, 
and applications. 

Need a Place for Your Retreat or Event? 
 
Consider Camp Judson!  We offer a beau-
tiful setting, friendly staff, and great food 
and would love to host you here on the 
shores of Lake Erie. 
 
Now booking for late summer 2011,  
fall 2011, and 2012! 


